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Top Stories 

  

 

 

FHSU FOUNDATION AWARENESS DAY REMINDS STUDENTS 

OF THE IMPORTANCE OF PHILANTHROPY 

09/02/22 

Students kicked off the month of September at the annual 

Awareness Day event in Fort Hays State University’s Robbins 

Center. While enjoying a free lunch, students learned about the 

importance of private support and fundraising at FHSU. 

 
 

 

 
DANE G. HANSEN FOUNDATION BRINGS CUTTING-EDGE 

TECHNOLOGY TO ALLIED HEALTH 

09/06/22 

Thanks to a $100,000 grant awarded by the Dane G. Hansen 

Foundation, the Department of Allied Health at Fort Hays State 

University has recently acquired cutting-edge technology that will 

better prepare students for their chosen professions. FHSU 

dedicated an additional $75,000 in support of this project and its 

implementation. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
LITERACY EVENT TO FEATURE SPECIAL GUEST MISS 

KANSAS 

09/07/22 

The FHSU Language and Literacy Institute, in partnership with 

Hays Masonic Lodge 195, will host a family literacy night from 

5:30-8 p.m. Thursday, Sept. 15. Special guest Miss Kansas, 

Ayanna Hensley, will share with participants the story of how her 

second-grade teacher saved her from a life of poverty, violence, 

and drug addiction by creating an after-school book club just for 

her. Hensley is an FHSU alum and Rudd Scholar. 
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Accomplishments and Happenings  

 

INTEGRATING INSTRUCTIONAL DESIGNS OF 

PERSONALIZED LEARNING THROUGH THE LENS OF 

UNIVERSAL DESIGN FOR LEARNING 

09/01/22 

Dr. Sohyun Yang, assistant professor in the Advanced Education 

Programs Department at FHSU, has recently coauthored an article 

published in the Journal of Computer Assisted Learning.  

 

 

ON THE PROBLEM OF A MAGIC CANDY JAR 

06/08/22 

Dr. Hong Biao Zeng, professor of computer science, and Dr. Bill 

Weber, assistant professor of mathematics, recently coauthored an 

article for presentation at the 2022 STEM/STEAM & Education 

Conference in Honolulu, Hawaii. 
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CABINET AGENDA AND SUMMARY NOTES 

09/06/22 

The August 3 Cabinet summary notes have now been posted.  

 

PC users \\ad.fhsu.edu\fhsudata\UniversityDocs\Cabinet 
Mac users  smb://ad.fhsu.edu/fhsudata/UniversityDocs/Cabinet 
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